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GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEDGE

[bookmark: _GoBack]Seniors:  If you placed an order with Herff Jones and have not picked it up yet, please stop by the main office to do so.

Any senior planning on attending LSSU with an overall GPA of 3.0 can apply for the Kelsey Raffaele Scholarship which is $1000. The deadline for this is Wednesday, April 16. See Mrs. Harrington for details.

The Sault Evening News is seeking students interested in making money delivering the Evening News, Tri-County Buyers Guide and Sault Sunday publications. Both motor and walking routes are available. Compensation is based on number of deliveries, mileage and other factors.
Please contact Karen Gordon at 632-2235 or kgordon@sooeveningnews.com for more information.


There will be a Sault High Softball Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser on Wednesday, April 16th from 5-7 at the CC Hall.  The cost is $8.00 for adults; $4.00 for children 12 and under.  Take out is available by calling the CC Hall after 3:00 p.m.  Free door prizes and desserts.

The Senior Grad Party Committee: is hosting a Vendor and Craft Show on April 12th to raise funds for this year's Sault High and Malcolm High Grad Party. If you have a free minute on Saturday, April 12th, between 10 a.m. and 3 p.m. please stop by the Middle School. There will also be a bake sale by donation.

The Sault Area High School Class of 1987 scholarship is a $750.00 award given to a Sault Area High School graduate who is planning on attending a university, community college or vocational school in the State of Michigan. The students will submit an essay (300+ words) discussing the importance of education, what field they will pursue and how the scholarship will enable them to pursue their education.  The essay must be accompanied by two letters of reference and verification that the student has a minimum of a 3.0 GPA (cumulative).   Deadline for the scholarship application is April 21st.  Please submit applications to the Guidance Office at Sault Area High School.

Driver Education:   There are two more Segment II classes scheduled for this school year.  One will be held on April 29, 30 and May 1st  from 3:15 to 5:15 in room #255 and the final one will be held on May 27th at 3:15, May 28th and 29th at 11:15 as they are half days of school.  You are required to have had your Segment I certificate for 90 days and have completed 30 or more hours of driving.  If you have any questions, please contact the main office.

Lunch:   Chicken Chunks, BBQ Sauce, Whole Grain Pizza, Specialty Salad with Whole Grain Roll, Ham & Cheese Wrap  
Sides:    Mashed Potatoes with Gravy, Whole Grain Dinner Roll, Orange

